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Hi Cumberland Council,

| have been a resident of the suburb Lidcombe for over 10 years.
| am writing to express my deep concern for the proposed organic waste transfer station that is to be built in Lidcombe.

I would like to oppose the DA of this being built. Especially as it is within 100 metres of brand new & existing residential properties, aged care and businesses.

| don't believe the proposed odour prevention outlined by MRA consulting would work. | have friends who live in Newington neighbouring the cleanaway tip and on
occasions when there is windy conditions, the rubbish can be smelt within the area.

The traffic between Bridge St and Church St is already bad at the moment and in addition to that the traffic between Arthur St leading out to centennial drive has always
been an issue. | firmly believe that the waste station will add to congestion in the surrounding areas.

Lidcombe is only starting to develop into a hub and a place where people want to live to access great transport networks and a thriving culture.
Please don't let Lidcombe turn into a dump.

Kind regards,

Document Set ID: 11234236
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





